
 

I don’t think that there should be houses built on Oughtrington Lane and off Higher Lane. This us 
because there will be more cars on the road, which can result in more crashes, putting more 
children and adults at risk of being severely hurt or even killed. Car fumes are also bad for our 
health. Busy roads make more noise and could disrupt people’s day to day activities. I like living 
in the country side, and living in the country side was partly why we moved here. If houses are 
built, then that could potentially destroy animals homes. 
DON’T BUILD HOUSES ON OUR FEILDS!!! 




